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DATE: 3/14/2019
SUBJECT: Lake Superior Lawmen Hockey Tournament
BY: Ingrid Hornibrook

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Fundraising
CASE NO.:

INCIDENT DATE: 3/15/2019
INCIDENT TIME: 10:00 AM
INCIDENT LOCATION: Heritage Sports Center

[DULUTH, MN] - The Lake Superior Lawmen are proud to announce our 13th annual Lake Superior Lawmen Hockey Tournament
on March 15-16, 2019 starting each day at 10:00 AM at the Heritage Hockey Center and the Superior Amateur Hockey Arena.

This year, we will host a twenty four team, 3-division tournament. We invite you to join us!

Participating teams include current and former police officers, military members, firefighters, and other public safety personnel. This
event brings together players, their family members, and media attention. Most importantly, Northern Lights Foundation and
program participants will be joining us throughout the weekend.

This year we have again chosen to team up with Northern Lights Foundation as our charitable partner and look to continue our
efforts and support of this great, local non-profit. During the past 13 years, our efforts has raised over $97,000 to support local
charities.

The Lake Superior Lawmen strive to make the best possible experience for all and work to increase the amount of money raised in
previous years. 100% of your donations will directly benefit local families in a time of need who have children with life threatening
illnesses. The Northern Lights Foundation was founded in 2006 by Dr. Ken Larson, here in Duluth. The foundation gives grants to
families that have children who are battling life threatening illnesses. Over the past decade the Northern Lights foundation has
granted more than $300,000 to more than 150 Northland families.
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